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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2025 9:18 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025036

 
Recommendation # 2025036 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025036 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Suzanne J Taylor 

Address 1587 STAFFORD AVE, MERRITT IS FL 32952  

Phone (321) 213-3264 

Email sjtaylor1@yahoo.com 

Alternate Email sjtaylor1@yahoo.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025036 

Recommendation Title Mowing over trash 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected COUNTY ATTORNEY  

Current problem The amount of trash in our county is appalling. Worse still, both private persons and 
county employees just run over trash while mowing, chopping the trash into tinier, 
harder to remove, bits. Even when the trash is large, I've observed people just running 
over it with their mower. 

Recommendation Pass a county ordinance fining people, or punishing county employees, who run over 
trash with a mower rather than picking it up. Eventually all trash ends up in our waters. 
It is impossible to get the small bits of trash out of our environment. However, if it is 
picked up and thrown away rather than just run over with mowers, the county will be 
cleaner and its residents (plant, animal and human) safer. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


